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Lodge Staffing:
One staff has been gored and trained and has successfully worked alone and locked up the lodge. We are in need of 1 more lodge attendant for the season. Prior candidates (4) have turned down the job.  Job posting has been active for 2 months and has been posted- social media, FB GP employment groups, electronic newsletter, website, Indeed and the most recently the college.  Currently, shortages are being covered by lodge volunteers. 
Jack Rabbits/ Bunny Rabbits:
Kids ski equipment has begun to go out. Daniel has set up several days for pick up. Lodge volunteer and staff have been trained to help fit kids for skis. This enables parents to have more pick up times (weekends) and less time commitment on Daniel.  A equipment tracking sheet has been set up in the rental room and Daniel and volunteers/staff.  Hopefully this will help us to better keep track of the equipment. Tentative program start date is January 14 (weather permitting).  There are 70 kids registered in the program. 
There have been quite a few issues with the registration for the program. Feedback has been that these issues are ongoing year after year. 
Example- parents not purchasing a membership for their child. Parents registering themselves in the program rather than their kids. 
Volunteer Parent Coaches- Jack Rabbits/Bunny Rabbits
Coordination of parent volunteers to help lead kid’s lessons is underway. Doris, Dan and Theresa are going to completes orientation. Tentative date set is January 11 @ 7pm. 
Adult Lessons:
Lessons have begun. Interest is slow, may be due to the cold. Some lesson packages and bootcamps were opened for registration. Gaging interests at this point.  
Rental Room:
A rental room waxing tool box has been set up by Michael. Can be used for Wax Clinic and general waxing of skis. Doris has been organizing and setting up new ski and boot inventory and removing old inventory that is past it’s life.  


